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Williams Mullen is pleased to announce that it has moved its Tysons and Washington, D.C. offices to 

Boro Tower in the heart of Tysons? The Boro neighborhood effective August 16, 2021.

The new office address is:

Williams Mullen
Boro Tower
8350 Broad Street
Suite 1600
Tysons, VA 22102

?Williams Mullen has been part of the Northern Virginia and Washington, D.C. metropolitan area for 

close to 30 years, and we are more committed than ever to grow in this region,? said Woody Fowler, 

President and CEO of Williams Mullen. ?Our clients are our priority, and this new space provides us 

with tremendous opportunity to increase our ability to assist them in this market. We are thrilled to be 

here.?

Williams Mullen has roughly 30 attorneys and staff from the Northern Virginia and Washington, D.C. 

metropolitan areas that will serve our clients from the new Tysons location. The building has achieved 

LEED Gold, Wired Certified Gold and Fitwel Viral Response certifications, and offers excellent amenities 

including ample parking, easy access to Metro?s Silver Line, and a rooftop terrace.

Related People

Hon. David B. Albo ? 703.760.5210 ? dalbo@williamsmullen.com

Anthony H. Anikeeff ? 703.760.5206 ? aanikeeff@williamsmullen.com

Clinton H. Brannon ? 703.760.5226 ? cbrannon@williamsmullen.com

Brian Cashmere ? 703.760.5232 ? bcashmere@williamsmullen.com

Edmund D. "Ed" Harllee ? 703.760.5208 ? eharllee@williamsmullen.com

Nicole Lawter ? 703.760.5241 ? nlawter@williamsmullen.com
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Michael D. Maloney ? 703.760.5230 ? mmaloney@williamsmullen.com

Arnie B. Mason ? 703.760.5235 ? amason@williamsmullen.com

Bradley J. Nowak ? 202.293.8143 ? bnowak@williamsmullen.com

Kevin D. Pomfret ? 703.760.5204 ? kpomfret@williamsmullen.com

Robert F. Riley ? 202.293.8121 ? rriley@williamsmullen.com

Melisa A. Roy ? 703.760.5240 ? mroy@williamsmullen.com

Christopher H. Skinner ? 202.293.8129 ? cskinner@williamsmullen.com


